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As requested in the January 30,2008 Certificate on the Final Environmental Impact Report on the 
Northwest Park Redevelopment project in Burlington, Massachusetts [EEA No. 140001, the 
Proponent has submitted the enclosed package documents the proposed traffic mitigation 
commitments to the MEPA Office for a 30-day public review and comment period. 

The supplemental documentation will be noticed in the March 26,2008 Environmental Monitor. Public 
comments are due to MEPA (see address below) by 25,2008. 

Secretary Ian A. Bowles 
Executive Office of Energy and Environmenlal Affairs 
Attn: William Gage, MEPA Uff~ce RE: EEA No. 14000 
100 Cambridge Street, Suite 900 
Boston, MA 021 14 

Please contact me at (617) 924-1770 or at u g h e r @ v h l a  with any questions or comments on the 
Project. 
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March 18,2008 

Ref: 09668 02 

Secretary Ian A. Bowles - Executive Office of Energy and Envi~.onmental Affairs 
Ath: William Gage, MEPA Office 
100 Cambridge Street, Suite 900 
Boston, MA 02114 

Re: Draft Section 61 Finding - EEA .No. 14000 
Northwest Park Redevelopment 
Burlington, Massachusetts 

Dear Secretary Bowles: 

On behalf of our client, the Nordblom Company (the "Proponent"), Vanasse Hangen 
Brustlin, Inc. (VHB) suhmits for your review and consideration the Draft Section 61 Finding 
~equested as part of the requirements set forth in your Certificate on the Final 
Environmental Impact Report (FEIR) on the proposed Northwest Park Redevelopment (the 
"Project"). 

As noted your Certificate on the FEIR, dated January 30,2008 (attached), you state, 

"Prior to the issuance ofa Section 61 Finding by MassHighway, the Proponent should 
provide documentation showing each phase of development with the nssocinted 
tmnsportation impacts and the required mitigation commitments. This information should 
clarih the timing of the mitigation implementntion. The proponent should provide 
conceptunl plans that show the proposed~lane m'clth3-nnddojSets;layout lines and 
jtmrisdiction, and land uses (incltrding adjacent drives) adjacent to where improvements are 
proposed. MassHighwny will require the proponent to monitor the improvements. This 
above documentation should be supplied as an nddendum to the proponent's Draft Section 
61 Findingfor MassHighway which should be submitted to the MEPA ojjice by the 
proponent. I will publish the notice of nvnilnbility of the proponents drnft Section 61 
Finding for MassHigkwny in the Environmental Monitorfor a thirhJ day mmmtv t  period. 
The drnft Section 61 Finding should be sent to the list of commsltors." 

Enclosed with this letter are: 

The P~oponents "Letter of Commitment to MassHighway" which identifies 
the p~oposed impacts of the Project on area roadways and summa~izes the 
proposed mitigation and timing of these improvements. This Letter of 
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